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Friday 6 June 

Dear Parent/ Carer  

 

We would like to congratulate our Year 11 students for their conduct throughout the external 

exams so far.  We are proud of the way that they have approached each exam and look forward to 

being able to celebrate with them at their prom on Wednesday 19 June. 

 

As we approach the end of the exam window, I would like to let you know the arrangements for 

our planned activities in school: 

 

Monday 10 June and Tuesday 11 June:  

Students are expected to attend school as usual on these days.  During these days, when a 

student is not sitting an external examination, they will attend registration and their timetabled 

lessons, where their teachers will supervise focused revision for the remaining subjects. 

Students should bring revision materials to school to ensure that these sessions are productive 

and useful.   

Wednesday 12 June:  

Students should arrive in school at the normal time and will attend a Physics revision session 

during lessons 1 and 2.  This will be followed by some time with their Form Tutors.  We will then 

gather for our Leavers Liturgy and Celebration.  Students will be dismissed from school at 

lunchtime on this day.  Please let your child’s Head of House know if your child is entitled to free 

school meals and would like a packed lunch to take home. 

Thursday 13 June:  

Students should only attend school if they would like to attend one or both of the following 

revision sessions: 

• Geography revision – Lessons 1 and 2 

• Physics revision – Reading time and Lesson 3 

Friday 14 June:  

Students studying Geography should arrive in school at the normal time.  Geography teachers 

will be available for revision from 8am.  These students will remain in school between their 

Geography and Physics exams. 

Students who do not study Geography should arrive at school for 12.45pm for their Physics 

exam.  

All students will be dismissed from school straight after their Physics exam. 

Monday 17 June: 

Students sitting their GCSE Music exam should arrive at school for 12.45pm. 
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Tuesday 18 June: 

Students sitting their GCSE Design Technology exam should arrive at school at the normal time. 

DT teachers will be available for revision from 8am. 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support throughout this important year 

for your child.  We look forward to being able to celebrate their successes on results day on 

Thursday 22 August.  Further information about the collection of results will be shared towards 

the end of the exam window. 

 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs D Ritchie 
Head of School 
 


